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HHS Announces Provider Relief Fund Reporting Update 
 
The U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS), through the Health 
Resources and Services Administration (HRSA), is issuing new reporting 
requirements and announcing that it will be amending the reporting timeline for 
the Provider Relief Fund Program (PRF) due to the recent passage of the 
Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act.  
  
These reporting requirements will apply to providers who received the 
Medicaid PRF funds.  The reporting requirements released today do not apply 
to funds from: Nursing Home Infection Control, Rural Health Clinics Testing, and 
COVID-19 Claims Reimbursement to Health Care Providers and Facilities for 
Testing, Treatment and Vaccine Administration for the Uninsured recipients.   
  
Additionally, starting today, PRF recipients may begin registering for 
gateway access to the Reporting Portal where they will ultimately 
submit their information in compliance with the new reporting 
requirements HHS is issuing. 
  
To read the full press release go to:  
https://www.hhs.gov/about/news/2021/01/15/hhs-announces-provider-relief-
fund-reporting-update.html 
 
  
To learn more about the reporting requirements go to:   
https://www.hhs.gov/coronavirus/cares-act-provider-relief-fund/reporting-
auditing/index.html 
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